
 

 

 

 

4th September 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Class of 2020, 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Scoil Dara, we wish you the very best of luck receiving your Leaving 
Certificate Results on Monday next, September 7th 2020.  Your Year Head, Ms. Keane and tutor team 
are thinking of you all at this time and holding you in their hope.  
 
As you know your results will be available from 9am via the Calculated Grades Student Portal. To 
access your Calculated Grades, you must login to the Calculated Grades Student Portal.  A “Before 
you Begin Guide” will be available on the Student Portal home page to guide you through accessing 
your results and printing a results statement.  
 
Due to the circumstances around Covid-19 we are not in a position to accommodate visitors to the 
school at this time.  Should you need to please e-mail the guidance team directly and they will 
contact you thereafter.   
 
Best of luck and take care, 
 
David McCormack 
Principal 


